



Moved By

Seconded By

No.

OP2016- 25

Date

Monday, October 3, 2016

THAT the City of Greater Sudbury reduces the speed limit on Frood Road from 160 metres south of Burton Avenue to Dupont Street, due to the presence of the new St. David School,

AND THAT the City of Greater Sudbury returns the speed limit on Jean Street, from Frood Road to Monck Street and on Dupont Street from Frood Road to Monck Street to 50 km/h due to closing of St. David School on Jean Street;

AND THAT the City of Greater Sudbury removes the school bus loading zone from Jean Street at the former St. David School;

AND THAT a by-law be presented to amend the Traffic and Parking By-Law 2010-1 in the City of Greater Sudbury to implement the recommended changes all in accordance with the report from the General Manager of Infrastructure Services dated September 15, 2016.

CARRIED

Monday, October 3, 2016

Councillor Kirwan, Chair

Committee Resolutions are not ratified until approved by Council

Operations Committee Resolutions



Moved By Lowelyn Autrisan No. OP2016Seconded By Date Monday, October 3, 2016

THAT this meeting does now adjourn. Time: 4:20 p.m.

CARRIED Monday, October 3, 2016

Councillor Kirwan, Chair

Committee Resolutions are not ratified until approved by City Council.